Steven Seee

From: Barbara Rosengren <barbara_rosengren@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:24 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: 2025-H5867

Dear Sirs,

| strongly endorse this proposed legislation demanding reversal of President Trump’s damaging executive orders on
public health, climate change and scientific inquiry.

Thank you
Barbara Rosengren, Harrison Ave, Newport

Sent from my iPhone



